## IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN TUESDAY, JUNE 13, 1989

Pursuant to proposal by the Lincoln Board of Selectmen, a joint meeting was held on Tuesday, June 13, 1989, at Loring Parsonage, commencing 7:30 p.m. and concluding at 9:00 p.m.

Present: Sudbury Selectmen Chairman John C. Drobinski, Judith A. Cope and David A. Wallace; Lincoln Selectmen Chairman Susan C. Fargo, Warren F. Flint, Jr. and Harriet Todd; Executive Secretary for the Town of Sudbury Richard E. Thompson.

During deliberations, the following matters were discussed generally:

- 1. past and present local Proposition  $2\frac{1}{2}$  debt exemptions and overrides;
  - 2. the former Sperry property;
  - 3. timing of local elections; and
  - 4. collective bargaining.

At the conclusion of the meeting it was agreed that open communications should and will remain between the two boards.

Attest:	
	Richard E. Thompson
	Executive Secretary-Clerk

J. 12